PEM PICKLEBALL GENERAL MEETING

December 7, 2012

Meeting called to order by Judy Graves 28 members present

Previous meeting minutes were read and approved with no corrections

Financial Report: Becky Moritz reported \$30.00 was collected in voluntary donations leaving a balance in the account of \$311.85

Jay Fellows reported that suggestions by members for items needed at the new courts were presented at the Unified Meeting. The courts are complete except the caps on the interior fences. PEM is waiting for all pavers to be installed before daily play can begin. It was suggested that a "grand opening" celebration be held in January when more members are present.

Wayne Moritz reported on beginner lessons. He has received help from other players and has had a good turnout. As more beginners arrive he will need more assistance. It was suggested that the Training Committee delegate a chair person and that Larry Hyatt be added to the committee. Larry is handling Intermediate lessons and they are still being held on Tuesdays at 2pm. Members should sign up if they want to attend.

Judy reported "round robin" on Fridays and Saturdays is continuing and has been well received. More "B" players are needed. Daily play is a work in progress and will continue to be so once we have the new courts.

It was suggested that PEM maintenance personnel schedule cleaning of courts prior to 7 am or late afternoon.

Meeting adjourned!

Respectfully submitted Anne Reynolds